This week at WGPA ...





Church of England Primary Academy

Dear families.

We had a wonderful week in school last week! Children were engaged in their new novel's and all showed great enthusiasm for learning. Curriculum newsletters have been shared via class dojo, any questions please do not hesitate to ask your child's class teacher.

Enrichment is an important part of our school curriculum. Last week your child chose which enrichment activity they would like to take part in for this term. Activities include; music appreciation, chess, drama, team building, fitness and well-being. Please keep an eye out on our school website for photographs of our enrichment in action!

Can you please ensure that your child has their reading book and reading diary in school each day. We are looking forward to seeing your child complete their reading activities on their reading challenge card, photographs can be shared via class dojo.

Mr Kitchen and Mrs Walledge were incredibly proud to announce that we have even more published authors in our WGPA family! Certificates were presented on Friday, as soon as we have further information of how to purchase the books that contain our children's writing in, we will of course share with you, a copy will take pride of place in our school.

I hope that you have a lovely week.

Mrs Smyth

Healthy Snacks

We are encouraging children to have a healthy snack during morning break. This can be a piece of fresh fruit (bananas, apples, oranges etc) or dried fruit (raisins, yogurt coated fruit bits etc). A piece of fresh fruit will be available for each child.





At WGPA we are working towards earning a Bronze Award for the Lincolnshire Reading Pledge. This means developing a culture of Reading for Pleasure.

We would appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to complete the survey using the link below.

Thank you in advance

https://forms.office.com/e/huufxXxx13

Key diary dates:

Week commencing 15th September

Reception Baseline Assessments to be completed (if you have any questions please see Mrs Thacker)

Friday 19th September Jeans for Genes Day

Monday 22nd September- Friday 26th September Recycling Week

Thursday 25th September Lockdown Drill

Friday 26th September
National Teaching Assistants Day

Monday 29th September
NHS immunisations in school

Friday 3rd October National Teachers Day

Friday 10th October
World Mental Health Day

<u>Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th</u> <u>October</u> Parents Consultations

Wednesday 15th October School photographs

Friday 17th October
Last day of term 1

Monday 3rd November First day of term 2

